
 

Tudor Grange Primary Academy Meon Vale,  
Bailey Avenue, Meon Vale, Warwickshire, CV37 8QW 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite you to a parent workshop to inform you about the                                                                  
Year 1 Phonics Screening Check that all pupils will complete during the week commencing 
10th June 2024. 
 
The national Phonics Screening Check is a short, statutory assessment to ensure that children 
are making sufficient progress in their phonics skills and are on track to become fluent readers 
who can enjoy reading for pleasure and for learning. 
  
We would like to invite our parents of Year 1 pupils to attend a meeting to share information about 
the Phonics Screening Check and how you can support your child as follows:  
 

▪ A meeting in school on Tuesday 16th April at 2:30pm 
 
OR  
 

▪ A meeting in school on Tuesday 16th April at 6:00pm 
 
Please confirm your attendance at the meeting using the following link by Friday 12th April 
5pm. 

https://forms.office.com/e/Gt7k8gJajY 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the School Office at office@meonvale.tgacademy.org.uk 

or on 01789 721 060. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  
Mrs S Powar, Principal – Tudor Grange Primary Academy, Meon Vale 
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